From: Terrie Boguski [mailto:tboguski@skeo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 11:59 AM

To: Murphy.Jim@epamail.epa.gov; Lewis.Sheila@epamail.epa.gov;
Brownell.Sandra@epamail.epa.gov; johnson.stacey@epamail.epa.gov; Richard M. Bianculli, Jr;
Kelly Owens; Leo Hellested

Cc: clittle@skeo.com; 'Kirby Webster'

Subject: TASC Deliverables: Providence CARE project under OEJ TASC WA

All,

Attached are the documents delivered to Steve Fischbach on Friday, Feb 3. The attached
documents summarize TASC's review of the FYR report and other documents specified in the
TD. TASC recommendations for improving the site monitoring and FYR report are included. If
you have any questions about the documents, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Steve is contacting other community members to set up a meeting to discuss our work. We
suggested meeting with the community members earlier on February 15 to help them prepare
for the public meeting that evening. If this date doesn’t work, we will try to meet with Steve and
other community members at some later date before the public hearing.

Thank you.
Terrie

Terrie K. Boguski, P.E.
Senior Technical Analyst
Skeo Solutions
Phone/Fax: 913-780-3328
Mobile: 913-568-7550
www.skeo.com
tboguski@skeo.com
tboguski@sbcglobal.net



